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Jason Zogg

Project Director

Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
255 Main Street

8th Floor

Cambridge, M402142

Biogen Building 6 (12 Cambridge Center)

Bulk Gas Storage Upgrade

SA Job No. 76304.00

Dear Mr. Zogg,

Please find the enclosed materials for the Design Review Committee meeting on 21

March 2018. We have enclosed three renderings, a site plan, an elevation drawing of

the proposed fence graphics, and a cut sheet for the proposed louver fence. We have

made the changes discussed at our meeting on 23 February 2018 as listed below.

1. The fence height has been increased to l0 feet to block the view of the smaller

carbon dioxide tank. The taller nitrogen tank as well as the vaporizer will still

be taller than the fence, however, the vaporizer will not be visible from the

adjacent walkway as shown on the section on sheet L1-01.

2. The graphics have been removed from the nitrogen tank.

3. The louver fence has been changed to 1007o visual obscurity

4. Graphics have been added to the fence. The graphics are designed to match

the graphics on the nearby "blue garage", but have been shown as a

monochrome color scheme. This was done to more closely match the colors

of the building and to reduce the intensity of the colors adjacent to the

walkway.
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Please let us know if you have any questions or comments about this material. We look
forward to meeting with you next week.

Sincerely,

G. Engler, PE

Senior Associate

cc: Tom Choyce

Kris Salamon

JoelSmith
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